Steven SeEe

From: J <heyjay1971@verizon.net>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 8:23 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill H7756

Hello,

My name is Jason Romblad, | am an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket. | am writing
tonight to voice my opposition to bill H7756. | do not believe mail in ballot voting should
be expanded by any time length. | also don't believe that persons who are unable to read
or write enough to spell their own name, should be able to vote, as they won't be able to
know who they voted for. Please vote to reject this bill. Thank you.

Jason Romblad



